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P.O. Box 667
Vivian, Louisiana 71082


Notice

Subject:     Regularly Scheduled Meeting          
                   Black Bayou Watershed Commission

Date:         July 16, 2020


Dear Commissioner:

The Black Bayou Watershed Commission’s regularly scheduled meeting will be canceled on Thursday, July 16, 2020 due to Coronavirus (COVID-19)
           
           
              

Sincerely,


David Hale,  
Black Bayou Watershed Commission
Post on 
Regularly Scheduled meeting are; January, April, July, and October of each year.  They are to be held on the third Thursday of each scheduled month’s at 7:00 p.m. The meetings are held at the Black Bayou Watershed Commission’s Hall on LA Hwy 1 North, Myrtis, LA. 

